
From: GEORGE WHEELER 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: March 05, 2003

Subject:   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

CORRECTION TO BARON''s REPLY TO CORRESPONDENCE 2476 SUBMITTED ON 
MARCH 4, 2002

This modification application only seeks to increase ERP for the 5400-5650 MHz frequency 
band, from 11.6 GW in the current license, to 16.4 GW.

Baron''s Reply submitted on March 4, 2003, mistakenly stated another frequency band. Please 
disregard the last paragraph in that Reply.


